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‒ IMU’s future budget structure 
‒ ICME-12 - Twelfth International Congress on Mathematical Education 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
‒ The vote on IMU’s future budget structure yielded a positive result. The Adhering 

Organizations approved the new budget structure that was developed in accordance with 
Resolution 14 of the 16th General Assembly in Bangalore, 2010. Thus, the financial 
reports for the term 2011-2014 will be prepared by the IMU Executive Committee on the 
basis of the approved new budget. 

 
‒ ICME-12, the Twelfth International Congress on Mathematical Education will take place 

from July 8-15, 2012 in Seoul, Republic of Korea.  

The International Congress on Mathematical Education is held every four years under the 
auspices of the International Commission on Mathematical Instruction (ICMI). The aim of 
the Congress is to present the current states of, and trends in mathematics education 
research and in the practice of mathematics teaching at all levels and from international 
perspectives. The Congress will gather a broad spectrum of participants such as 
researchers in mathematics education, teacher educators, practicing teachers, 
mathematicians, and everyone interested in mathematics education from all over the 
world.   

ICME-12 offers a broad scientific program including plenary activities, regular lectures, 
survey teams, topic study groups, discussion groups, etc. Detailed information on 
registration, financial aid programs, accommodation, invited speakers, scientific and 
social events can be found on the ICME-12 official Web site: http://www.icme12.org/ as 
well as on the ICMI webpage: http://www.mathunion.org/icmi/.  

Please help make the Congress a great success and spread this information through all 
the channels that may target this event.  

 
With best wishes 
 
 
Martin Grötschel 
IMU Secretary 
 
PS: Attached is the 3rd ICME-12 Announcement 
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